
 

March 11, 2024 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We continue to face the realities of inflationary pressures and escalating labor and supply chain 
costs. These factors have compelled us to carefully review our pricing structure to ensure we can 
maintain the high standards of quality and value that you deserve and expect. 

Effective May 13, 2024, we are implementing a 5% - 7% price increase (via multiplier adjustment) 
on MI-branded windows and patio doors. Therefore, all manual orders must be placed no later 
than 12:00pm and all paradigm orders must be placed no later than 5:00pm (EST) on May 10, 
2024, to receive current pricing. 

We understand that any change in pricing can have a significant impact on your operations, and 
it is with this awareness that we approached this decision with the utmost consideration and 
sensitivity. Our commitment to providing exceptional products and services remains 
unwavering, and we are dedicated to supporting your success and the satisfaction of your 
customers. 

Please contact your MI Territory Sales Representative or Regional Manager with questions or 
concerns regarding these changes. 

Thank you for your continued partnership.  

Sincerely,  

     

 

 
Brock Snyder 
Chief Commercial Officer 
MITER Brands 
 

 
JJ Robson 
Vice President of Sales 
MI Windows and Doors 

 


